
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

        February 27, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

In response to your request dated February 17, 2017, enclosed please find the following records: 

 

1. 2017 – 2018 Judiciary Budget Request: Significant State Operating Fund Changes 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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